FM Approvals
743A Reynolds Road
West Glocester, RI 02814 USA

T: 401 567 0590 F: 401 567 0599 www.fmglobal.com

August 30, 2002

Mr. Tyler Aebersold — Product Specialist
Fike Corporation

704 South 10® Street

Blue Springs, Missouri 64015

Subject: FM Approval Examination of ECARO-25™ HFC-125 Clean Agent Fire
Extinguishing System

EM Approvals Project Identification: 3014476 - Status Report

Dear Mr. Aebersold:

This letter is to confirm that Fike Corporation has successfully completed all testing on
the Fike ECARO-25™ Fire Extinguishing System (both Pre-Engineered and
Engineered) utilizing HFC-125 Clean Fire Extinguishing Agent.

It is anticipated that this equipment will be listed in the next issue of the FM Approval
Guide, due to be published in January, 2003.

Please direct any questions to this writer.

Very Truly Yours,

Y)tP Gz

David C. Smith
Senior Engineer
Hydraulics Group
FM Approvals

Telephone:  401-567-0590 x5406
E-mail: david.c.smith@fmglobal.com
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